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You are just moving more businesses and individuals out of Oregon. What is wrong 

with you. We can’t afford to live here as it is. You only want people here that have 

their hands out and you want to tell them what to do and how to do it. You do not 

deserve your jobs - you are not ‘For The People!’ 


